Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD

From: Joel Lowry <joel@lowryenvironmental.com>

Sent: Monday, May 6, 2019 11:00 AM

To: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD

Subject: [EXT] FW: 1RP-4995 - Cotton Draw Unit 506 - Site Assessment and Closure Report

Attachments: 1RP-4995 - Cotton Draw Unit 506 - Final C-141 Signatures.pdf; TRP-4995 - Cotton Draw Unit 506 -
Site Assessment and Closure Report (005).pdf; Tomb Raider 1-12 Fed 718H_Initial C141 Spill
10.26.18.pdf

Robert,

| received your email. It appears that the release was just east of the county line. All of my notes, along with this
submission reflect the 1RP-4995 for the Cotton Draw Unit 506 Release. Looking back at the April 12 email it appears that
there was never an RP number assigned to the Tomb Raider 1-12 Fed 718H. | recall checking the imaging several times
to see if one had been created and never found one. | have attached the initial C-141 as it was provided to me by Devon.
It may have never been submitted, or lost during transition. If so, | will submit all pages, signed by Devon, as necessary
and we can assign a number to it. So it appears 1RP-4995 is correct for the Cotton Draw Unit 506 and that the Tomb
Raider 1-12 718H fed was never assigned an RP.

Respectfully,

Joel Lowry
Environmental Professional

LOWRY

environmental

PO Box 896
Lovington, NM 88260
Direct 432-466-4450

The content of this email may be confidential and/or privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, or an authorized
representative of the intended recipient, please notify Lowry Environmental and delete this email from your system at
your earliest convenience. Dissemination or copying of this email, its content or its attachments is prohibited.

From: Joel Lowry

Sent: Friday, April 12, 2019 3:55 PM

To: bradford.billings@state.nm.us; yjimenez@blm.gov

Subject: 1RP-4995 - Cotton Draw Unit 506 - Site Assessment and Closure Report

Please find attached the Site Assessment and Closure Report along with the applicable pages from the Form C-141 that
has been prepared for the Release Site known as the Cotton Draw Unit 506H (1RP-4995). The Release Site is located in
Unit Letter “N”, Sec. 18, Township 25 South, Range 32 East, on land administered by the Bureau of Land Management.
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The release was originally reported by Devon Energy, as it was on one of their locations. With your permission, we ask
that the original C-141 be replaced with the attached C-141, which is reflective of the responsible party.

If you have any questions or need any additional information, please feel free to contact me by phone or email. Thanks.

Respectfully,

Joel Lowry
Environmental Professional

LOWRY

environmental

PO Box B96
Lovington, NM 88260
Direct 432-466-4450

The content of this email may be confidential and/or privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, or an authorized
representative of the intended recipient, please notify Lowry Environmental and delete this email from your system at
your earliest convenience. Dissemination or copying of this email, its content or its attachments is prohibited.



